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 Important Dates:�	 �

9/2/19-	Labor	Day	(No	School)	

9/6/19-	Grandparents’	Day	(9:00	am)	

9/10/19-	Individual	Student	Fall	Pictures		

9/13/19-	KCS	Coupon	Book	Campaign	Begins	

9/20/19-	Community	Day/Celebrate	our	
Educational	Assistants	

9/30/19-	Parent	Conferences	Begin	This	
Week	(reach	out	to	your	child’s	teacher)	

9/30/19-KCS	Coupon	Book	Campaign	Ends	

10/7-10/11-	Fall	Break	(No	School)	

10/15-	Fall	Picture	(Retakes)	

10/18/19-	Dawgs	For	Dads	

10/28/19-	Fall	Festival	and	STEM	Night	(5-7	
pm)	

11/1-	Flu	Mist	For	Fair	Garden	Students	

11/5/19-	In-Service	Day	(No	School)		

11/27-11/29-	Thanksgiving	Holidays	(No	
School)	

12/20-	½	Day	For	Students	(11:15	dismissal)	

12/23-	1/6-	Winter	Holidays	(No	School)	

	

A Message from Your Principal  

Thank	you	for	reinforcing	rules	and	expectations	at	home.	
Thank	you	for	helping	us	to	strengthen	our	home-school	
connection.	We	are	a	team	in	your	child’s	education.			

Coupon	books	are	just	around	the	corner.	We	are	trying	
to	raise	money	for	a	new	playground.	Let’s	raise	the	most	
money	for	coupon	books	in	the	history	of	Fair	Garden	and	
upgrade	our	playground	for	your	children	and	future	
children	of	Fair	Garden.	Start	asking	your	mother,	father,	
aunts,	uncles,	grandparents,	cousins,	employers,	etc.	
“TOGETHER	everyone	achieves	more.”	Let	the	adventure	
begin…we	will	ignite	greatness.	J		

	

We	Want	to	Hear	from	You			

Parents	are	a	vital	part	to	a	school’s	success.	In	
order	for	Fair	Garden	to	be	successful,	we	need	

each	and	every	parent	in	our	school	to	partner	with	

us.	I	thank	you	in	advance	for	your	partnership.	

Thank	you	for	sharing	your	good	news	with	us.	We	

want	to	hear	from	you.	Keep	that	good	news	and	

suggestions	coming	my	way.	Please	email	me	at:	

tara.howellspikes@knoxschools.org.	Write	positive	

teacher	notes	on	the	board	in	the	main	hallway.	

Thank	you	in	advance	for	being	actively	involved	

this	2019-2020	school	year	at	Fair	Garden.				

 

Please	make	sure	to	check	our	school-wide	Dojo,	your	child’s	class	Dojo,	and	our	school	website	to	stay	
informed	about	events	that	are	happening	at	Fair	Garden.	Please	join	our	electronic	platform:	Fair	Garden’s	
Twitter: https://twitter.com/fair_garden Thank	you.	J	 

We need at least 1 parent representative to serve on the KCS Family Advisory Council (FAC). Please direct message me, if you are interested in being the voice of our school and sharing what you learn with our parents and me.


